
Stockton - Washington Corridor 

Downtown Transit & Accessibility Project 
 

We want your input! 
 

What: Community Meeting 

When:  Monday, July 23, 2018, 4:00 pm to 7:30 pm 

Where: City Hall Council Chambers at 94 N. Washington Street in Sonora 
 

The public is invited to attend a community meeting for the Stockton--Washington Corridor 
– Downtown Transit & Accessibility Project. The project seeks to place transit stops on   
either Stockton Street or S. Washington Street, with additional pedestrian and signal        
improvements along the streets and at the intersection. Two alternatives will be presented 
for the project improvements and transit locations.  The first alternative is to place transit 
facilities along Stockton Street west of Green Street and the second alternative is to place 
transit facilities along S. Washington Street north of Church St.  Both alternatives include 
modification to the existing signal and enhancing pedestrian safety and access through the 
project area.  Design options for the transit shelters will also be presented. 

  

Please join City representatives and project team members to learn about the project and 
give your feedback on the alternatives and improvement options.  The meeting is intended 
to be an interactive workshop where questions and discussions are highly encouraged, 
with the end-result of determining which alternative is preferred by the community. 

 

If you are unable to attend and would like to provide input on the preferred transit shelter 
location and design, meeting materials and information will be available on the City’s    
website www.sonoraca.com and available at City Hall through July 31. 

 

For more information contact: 

Rachelle Kellogg 

Community Development Director 

City of Sonora 

(209) 532-3508 

rkellogg@sonoraca.com 
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